
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that we can safely say that the cold weather is behind us now and 
we can  start enjoying some better weather, even maybe some sunshine! 
We had a great first week back in school after the half term break and the 
children thoroughly enjoyed themselves. I hope 
that you all have a great weekend and a Happy 
Mother’s Day to all!  

with Best Wishes  

Mrs A McGuire 

Principal 

 
World Book Day  
The children had a fab day in school celebrating World 
Book Day, especially as our theme this year was Bed 
Time Stories. We had an amazing number of parents 
who joined us for an end of the day story  
session, thank you for your support. Please don’t             
forget to use the £1 Book token, there are a great 
range of books that can be purchased for just….. £1.  
 
 
Dance Performance  
If you were able to join us on Thursday for the Dance performance, I am 
sure that you weren’t disappointed. As part of their topic work the            
children from Year 1 to Year 6 showcased their dances; with exciting 
themes such as the Blue Abyss and the     
Frozen Kingdom. Big thanks must go to Mr 
Westwood for his hard work with the             
children as they all performed to such a 
high standard. 
 
 
Year Six  
The children in Year Six enjoyed a cold but busy day in 
Birmingham last week. The children visited Birmingham 
Museum and Art Gallery and they also enjoyed a musical 
feast at the Symphony Hall. Well done to Year 6 for          
excellent behaviour throughout the day  
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Nursery  97% 

Reception  90% 

Year One  98% 

Year Two  99% 

Year Three 97% 

Year Four  95% 

Year Five  94% 

Year Six  97% 

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with an activity afternoon, this is 
chosen by the School Council. There is also a class 

reward prize for the class with the highest                  
attendance throughout the term.  

Attendance 
Diary Dates  

Science Fact  
 
 

7th March  Mother’s Day Lunch  

8th March  Mother’s Day Lunch  

9th March  Year 1 Worship 

21st March  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

22nd March  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

28th March  Easter Lunch  

29th March Easter Celebration 2.00pm 

 

Attendance Reward Workshop 

 

School closes for Easter holidays 

16th April  School re-opens for Summer 

Term 8.45am  

20th April  Year 4 Worship 

23rd April  St George’s Day Lunch  

27th April Non-uniform day for Down’s 

Syndrome- £1 donation 

2nd May  Year 2 Sharing Lunch  

7th May  May Bank Holiday 

11th May  Year 3 Worship  

14th May  SATS WEEK KS1/KS2 

21st May  SATS WEEK  KS1 

23rd May  Year 3 and Year 4 Sharing Lunch  

25th May  YR Worship  

School closes for Half Term  

11th June  School re-opens for Summer Half 

Term.  

Y1 PHONICS SCREENING 

CHECK  

13th June  Father’s Day Lunch  

14th June  Father’s Day Lunch  

27th June  Year 5 and Year 6 Sharing Lunch  

29th June  Nursery Worship  

4th July  Sharing of Work Evening 

11th July  Foundation Stage Garden Party  

12th July  Black Country Day Lunch  

Music Performance 2.00pm 

18th July  Foundation Stage Graduation 

Ceremony  

20th July  Leavers Service 9.00am  

School closes for Summer 

Holidays 

YN  Romeo Coni 

YR Charlie Geddes 

Y1 April Pratt 

Y2 Angel-May Green 

Y3 Nicole Pugh 

Y4 Jamie Langford 

Y5 Angel O’Brien 

Y6 Mackenzie Day 

Principal Awards  
These Awards are given to children for good 

work and good behaviour.  

 


